
Dear Members of the House,


Please, vote in favor of HB3329.

As a member of IATSE Local 488 Studio Mechanics of the Pacific Northwest, I work typically as 
a Lighting Technician. It has allowed me to work and support my family, in the state I love. This 
bill would directly help to continue many of my colleagues their families, and myself a much 
needed boost to our industry that we depend on for our livelihoods.

With your support to vote in favor of HB 3329, Oregon’s film incentive would increase and have 
the potential to become even a stronger market for film and television workers and keep 
Oregon as a strong state in this industry. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. My colleagues, families, and industry look forward 
to your support in passage of HB 3329, for our livelihoods.


Respectfully,

Nathan Heyer

Lighting Technician 

IATSE Local 488


